
 
 

F.No.4-1/SS/2020-21/Admission                                                                  Date: 18.02.2021 

 

NOTICE 

 

 This is to notify that the Admissions process of all Postgraduate Programmes 

(PG) for the Academic year 2020-21 at Dr. B.R.  Ambedkar University Delhi are 

closed with effect from 18th February 2021.  

  

Dean (Student Services) 

Copy to: 
1. Office of the Vice Chancellor 
2. Office of the Registrar/ Controller of Finance 
3. All Deans of Schools/ Directors of Centres 
4. Director, IT Services/Campus Development 
5. OSD, Kashmere Gate Campus/ Karampura Campus/ Lodhi Road Campus 
6. All Deputy Registrars and Assistant Registrars 
7. Webmaster with a request to upload this Notification on AUD’s intranet 
8. Notification File/ Guard File/ Office Copy/ Concerned File 
 

 

 


